
 

 

 Study Habit Monitoring  

Dear Parents, 

 Introduction of "Study Habit Monitoring" Program 

As part of our continuous efforts to enhance the academic experience of our students, we are excited to 

introduce a new initiative called the "Study Habit Monitoring" program. 

Program Overview: 

The "Study Habit Monitoring" program aims to instill positive study habits among our students by 

encouraging them to dedicate a specific time to homework and studies each day. This program involves 

the active participation of both parents and teachers in fostering a conducive learning environment. 

How It Works: 

1. Student Responsibility: 

 Students are encouraged to allocate a specific time for homework and studies every 

day. 

 Students will record their daily study time in the school diary. 

2. Parental Involvement: 

 Parents are kindly requested to acknowledge their child's daily study time by signing the 

dedicated section in the school diary. 

3. Teacher Verification: 

 Teachers will verify and record students' study habits using a daily checklist. 

4. Weekly Submission to Principal: 

 Teachers will compile the daily checklists and submit a summary to the Principal on a 

weekly basis. 

Benefits of "Study Habit Monitoring": 

 Encourages students to develop consistent study routines. 

 Fosters open communication between parents, students, and teachers. 

 Provides valuable insights into each student's study habits. 

Your Role: 

1. Daily Acknowledgment: Please sign the designated section in your child's school diary to 

acknowledge their daily study time. 



2. Encouragement: Support and encourage your child to adhere to their study routine. 

3. Communication: Feel free to communicate any concerns or observations regarding your child's 

study habits with their respective teachers. 

We Seek Your Cooperation: 

The success of the "Study Habit Monitoring" program relies on the active participation and cooperation 

of both parents and teachers. Your involvement will contribute significantly to the academic 

development of our students. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to seeing positive outcomes from this initiative. If 

you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for being valued partners in your child's education. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 

Principal 

 


